
 

 

 

 

 

 

24/02/2023 
 

Dear Oakley Customer, 

 
Thank you for your interest in Oakley, Inc. Products. As a Global Leader in performance 
products, offering a range of products for our athletes and loyal consumers we are 
committed to delivering high quality goods in a responsible manner that meet and/or exceed 
any regulations for all respective destinations we conduct business in. 

 
At Oakley we are committed to the following strict product safety guidelines, including but not 
limited to; CPSIA, REACH, FTC, China GB, Canada Consumer Products Act, Korea KC, and many 
more. 

 
We’ve partnered with accredited 3rd party labs for testing and certifications. We’ve 
developed a robust testing program that commences at all stages of development and 
production. 

 

Best regards, 
 

Xavier Laforge 

Xavier Laforge 
AFA Quality Manager 


